
As Christians, we are to be students of The Word. Only 
20% have ever read through the entire Bible. In 2023 
consider reading the entire Bible.  If reading the entire 
Bible seems too large a task, be encouraged to alter the 
plan to meet your schedule.  You may wish to take a 
longer period of time to read the Bible through.    
 

In your reading time ask God to speak directly to you 
from the portions of Scripture being read.  The exposure 
to God’s Word will reshape your attitudes and behavior 
as you gain insight and understanding as the Holy Spirit 
guides your mind and heart.  Hard copies of the reading 
guide are available as well as on the website and weekly 
e-newsletter. 




